
Fergus Horticultural Society honours six homeowners with the
Grand Gardens Award in Fergus.

We are pleased to announce six residents that have been selected as Grand Garden recipients
in this year’s (2021) Grand Gardens program. The residents selected are Mike & Peggy Agnew,
John and Maureen Collins, Bernice Green & Roy Whidden, Carol Reed, Lesley Vesey and Jack
& Marsha Wolowich. Congratulations to all for their efforts in making our town a beautiful place
to live. There were many, many gardens this year to choose from.

We want to thank everyone that participated in helping make this program a continuing success.
From the members of the Grand Gardens Committee: Larry and Doreen Broome, Joan
Cumming, Patty Searle-Johnston and Ken Johnston we thank everyone that contributed by
nominating gardens.

Each winner receives a complimentary one year membership to our society. Happy gardening.


